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Please note that the vendor on which Verizon relies to provide automated Listing Verification Reports (LVRs, for verification

of directory listings prior to publishing) is discontinuing this service.  Accordingly, effective June 1, 2025, Verizon will no

longer provide automated LVRs.  In lieu of automated LVRs, CLECs and Resellers (if any) that still use LVRs may instead

verify their listings by via Local Service Interface (LSI) and selecting the Directory Listing Inquiry in Pre-Order.

 

Please contact your Verizon account manager with any questions you may have regarding this notice.
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